Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission
The Florida Department of Law Enforcement announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission Workshop

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, October 29, 2008, 3:30 p.m.

PLACE: Ft. Lauderdale Marriott North, 6650 North Andrews Avenue, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33309. Reservation Information: Telephone: (954)771-0440, Fax: (954)772-9834. When placing reservations over the telephone the Group Name is “Criminal Justice” The online reservations web site is: http://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/FLLCC?groupCode=cjscjsa&app=resvlink&fromDate=10/26/08&toDate=10/31/08. The guest room rate is $94.00 Single or Double from 10/26 – 11/1. The deadline for making reservations is October 5, 2008. You may cancel your reservation by 6:00 p.m. on the date of arrival. Check-in is 3:00 p.m. and Check-out is 12 Noon.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Failure to meet the Commissions Law Enforcement Officer Firearms Qualification Standard due to line of duty injury.

A copy of the Criminal Justice Standards and Training agenda may be obtained by contacting: Donna Hunt at (850)410-8615 or e-mail at donnahunt@fdle.state.fl.us. The Commission agenda and agenda items will be posted to the FDLE website on October 13, 2008. You may accessed the Commission agenda and agenda items at: http://www.fdle.state.fl.us./CJST/Commission/meetingschedule.html.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Donna Hunt at (850)410-8615 or e-mail at donnahunt@fdle.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Donna Hunt at (850)410-8615 or e-mail at donnahunt@fdle.state.fl.us.
